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In Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School we learn about God and try to follow his footsteps by 

showing care and respect for one another. 

I really appreciate your compliance with the 
additional safety measures, wearing of face coverings 
etc at school drop off and pick up times.  Your 
continued support is necessary in order that we keep 
the whole school community as safe as possible. 
 
The school is having to keep windows and doors open 
for ventilation and as the weather gets colder you 
need to ensure that children have enough layers on 
to keep warm.  Please ensure that they wear a school 
jumper and a school PE Hoodie on PE days.  Please 
order these via Scopay if required.  
 
We are purchasing some woolly ski hats which will be 
available via Scopay shortly to wear for outdoor PE 
lessons.   We are also purchasing some new school 
rucksacks to use as school bags. 
 
Mr Meech, Principal 

Our Lady’s School takes incidents of bullying, including on-line safety seriously.  For further information the school’s policy is available on our website or please see your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns.  www.safer.internet.org.uk 

Autumn Term Dates 
Thur 3rd Dec Non Pupil Day—School Closed 
Weds 16th Dec Christmas Dinner 
Fri 18th Dec Last day of term 
Mon 4th Jan  Pupils Return to School 

Depart for Education Coronavirus (COVID19) Helpline 
The Department for Education Coronavirus (COVID19) 
helpline is available to answer questions about 
coronavirus (COVID19) relating to education and 
children’s social care.   0800 046 8687  Mon to Fri 8am 
to 6pm 

The next newsletter will go home on:  Friday 20th November 2020 

Individual Photos 
Order forms and proofs have been sent 
home for these.  If you would like to 
purchase any photos please can you bring the 
Tempest envelope with your order and payment by 
Friday 13th November.  Thank you. 



 

Advice for Parents from Devon County Council 
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